
Envoke Pursuit Facet J3 Intuition Vert

Envoke Ergonomic 
Chair

CHR469

Pursuit Ergonomic 
Chair

CHR455

Facet Ergonomic 
Chair

CHR456

J3 Ergonomic Chair 

CHR456

Intuition Ergonomic 
Chair

CHR472

Vert Ergonomic Chair

CHR458

Our most popular 
chair features the 
widest seat pan, 
widest adjustable 
arm width, and 
thickest seat cushion, 
It accommodates a 
wide range of body 
types and shapes, 
ideal for teams and 
home offices.

A contoured seat 
pan and unique 
design make this 
one of our most 
popular choices for 
an office or gaming 
chair. The headrest 
is comfortable (not 
removable). Not 
recommended for very 
large users due to the 
narrower contoured 
seat.

The extensive back 
height adjustment 
range and cushioned, 
depth-adjustable 
lumbar support 
make this chair a 
comfortable choice 
for most people 
between 5'5" and 
6'4" tall. It has a 
large back height 
adjustment range and 
low minimum back 
height.

Features like the 
deepest recline, 
softest armrests, 
and leather seat offer 
comfort and relaxing 
support. An excellent 
option for taller 
people due to the seat 
height range.

The most breathable 
UPLIFT Desk chair 
thank to its mesh 
seat and back, this 
customer favorite 
features intuitive 
controls and self-
adjusting lumbar 
support that cradles 
the lower back.

Designed with an 
elastomer spine, this 
unique chair cradles 
the back and flexes to 
allow supportive side-
to-side movement. 
A great option for 
users below 5'6" due 
to the low minimum 
seat height, white the 
maximum seat height 
still fits tall users.

Weight capacity: 
275 lb

Seat height range: 
17-21"

Seat width: 20"

Mesh back width: 17.5"

Fabric seat with 3" 
thick molded foam 
cushion

Weight capacity: 250 
lb

Seat height range: 
17-21"

Seat width: 18.5"

Mesh back width: 18"

Fabric seat with 2.5" 
thick molded foam 
cushion

Weight capacity: 250 
lb

Seat height range: 
16.9-20.7"

Seat width: 19.3"

Mesh back width: 
18.25"

Fabric seat with 3" 
thick cut molded 
foam cushion

Weight capacity: 250 
lb

Seat height range: 
18.7-22.3"

Seat width: 19.3"

Mesh back width: 19.5"

Fabric seat with 2.5" 
thick cut molded 
foam cushion

Weight capacity: 275 
lb

Seat height range: 
16.5-21.5"

Seat width: 19.75"

Mesh back width: 20.1"

Durable nylon mesh 
seat

Weight capacity: 250 lb

Seat height range: 
15.7-19.7"

Seat width: 19.7"

Mesh back width: 17"

Fabric seat with 2.5" 
thick cut molded foam 
cushion

  Mesh headrest 
optional

  Mesh headrest 
included (not 
removable)

  Fabric headrest 
included (optionally 
installed/removable)

  Mesh headrest 
included (optionally 
installed/removable)

  Mesh headrest 
included (optionally 
installed/removable)

  Mesh headrest 
included (optionally 
installed/removable)

  Headrest height 
is adjustable

  Headrest height 
is adjustable

  Headrest height 
is adjustable

  Headrest height 
is adjustable

  Headrest height 
is adjustable

  Headrest height is 
not adjustable

  Headrest tilt is 
not adjustable

  Headrest tilt is 
not adjustable

  Headrest tilt is 
adjustable

  Headrest tilt is 
adjustable

  Headrest tilt is 
adjustable

  Headrest tilt is not 
adjustable

  Seat depth is 
adjustable: 18.5-20"

  Seat depth is not 
adjustable: 19.3"

  Seat depth is 
adjustable: 17.3-18.9"

  Seat depth is 
adjustable: 17.3-19.3"

  Seat depth is 
adjustable: 17.75-19.75"

  Seat depth is 
adjustable: 17.3-19.7"

  Back height is 
adjustable: 22-24"

  Back height is 
adjustable: 22.4-25.2"

  Back height is 
adjustable: 19.7-23.8"

  Back height is 
adjustable: 22-24"

  Back height is 
adjustable: 22.8-24.3"

  Back height is not 
adjustable: 22"

  Adjustable Arms   Adjustable Arms   Adjustable Arms   Adjustable Arms   Adjustable Arms   Adjustable Arms

  Adjustable 
lumbar support

  Adjustable 
lumbar support

  Adjustable 
lumbar support

  Adjustable 
lumbar support

  Lumbar height 
adjusts with seat 
back

  Adjustable lumbar 
support

  Back tilt: 
adjustable & lockable

  Back tilt: 
adjustable & lockable

  Back tilt: 
adjustable & lockable

  Back tilt: 
adjustable & lockable

  Back tilt: 
adjustable & lockable

  Back tilt: 
adjustable & lockable

  Back tilt tension: 
adjustable / auto 
weight-sensing

  Back tilt tension: 
adjustable

  Back tilt tension: 
adjustable / auto 
weight-sensing

  Back tilt tension: 
adjustable

  Back tilt tension: 
adjustable

  Back tilt tension: 
adjustable / auto 
weight-sensing

  Synchro-tilt: back 
& seat move together 
in a 2:1 ratio

  Synchro-tilt: back 
& seat move together 
in a 2:1 ratio

  Synchro-tilt: back 
& seat move together 
in a 2:1 ratio

  Synchro-tilt: back 
& seat move together 
in a 2:1 ratio

  Synchro-tilt: back 
& seat move together 
in a 2:1 ratio

  Synchro-tilt: back 
& seat move together 
in a 2:1 ratio

Martindale abrasion 
rating:   
Fabric: 50,000   
Mesh: 50,000

Martindale abrasion 
rating:   
Fabric: 50,000   
Mesh: 100,000+

Martindale abrasion 
rating:   
Fabric: 50,000   
Mesh: 30,000

Martindale abrasion 
rating:    
Mesh: 100,000+

Leather: n/a

Martindale abrasion 
rating:    
Mesh: 250,000+

Martindale abrasion 
rating:    
Fabric: 50,000   
Mesh: 30,000

  ANSI/BIFMA X5.1-
2017 product quality 
standards for office 
chairs

  ANSI/BIFMA X5.1-
2017 product quality 
standards for office 
chairs

  ANSI/BIFMA X5.1-
2017 product quality 
standards for office 
chairs

  ANSI/BIFMA X5.1-
2017 product quality 
standards for office 
chairs

  ANSI/BIFMA X5.1-
2017 product quality 
standards for office 
chairs

  ANSI/BIFMA X5.1-
2017 product quality 
standards for office 
chairs

  15 year warranty

Free Shipping

Free Returns

  15 year warranty

Free Shipping

Free Returns

  15 year warranty

Free Shipping

Free Returns

  15 year warranty

Free Shipping

Free Returns

  15 year warranty

Free Shipping

Free Returns

  15 year warranty

Free Shipping

Free Returns
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